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15th September 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Football Club, ran by Mr. Beer, will run again this year for children in Years 5 & 6. It will be held after school on 
Tuesdays from 3.30 until 4.30pm. 
 
Football Club will begin on Tuesday 23rd September and will run most Tuesdays this term. We will miss one 
session the week of Parents Evening. 
 
For the club, children will need to get changed into their PE/football kit including trainers. It would be best if they 
could bring shin pads as soon as possible. It will be held outdoors in all weathers so children will need to bring 
appropriate kit for the weather conditions; some days this will include jumpers/waterproofs.  
 
There will also be league matches throughout the year. As soon as they have been arranged with other schools we 
will be in touch to confirm exact days and times. There may be some weeks where we will not hold an after school 
club and there will be a football match instead. 
 
We welcome all parents to come along and support their child at home and away matches. If the match is being 
played Away, we will depend on parents being able to transport their child to the venue. 
 
If your child is interested in taking part, please click the link below to fill in the form on Survey Monkey by 
Wednesday 17th September. The club is limited to 20 places, you will receive an email to confirm if your child has 
been successful in obtaining a place. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Susie Thompson / Laura Hibbert 
School Administrator 
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